Christianson, Eric

From: Thomas Spear [tspear@wisc.edu]
Sent: Thursday, June 16, 2011 4:29 PM
To: Christianson, Eric

Subject: Brocach on Monroe St.

[ write to strongly support the application of the Brocach Pub to open a pub on Monroe St. Their present
location on W. Main is a class operation with good food, drink and music, and a similar establishment on
Monroe St. would act as a wonderful community gathering place, just as English and Irish pubs do.

Thomas Spear
1137 Erin Street #201
Madison, WI| 53715

tspear@wisc.edu
608-441-1474 (h)




